
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Helen Glavina 
English Dept. 

Dear He l en, 

·March 13, 1981 

Enclosed please find a cheque in the amount of $24.00 as 
per your request at the Executive meeting on January ~O, 1981 
which received Executive approval at that time. 

Thank you for the reminder at the Executive meeting on 
March 12', 1981. I appreciate the patience you have shown 
and hope you will accept my apologies for the delay. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C ., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


